
 Board Meeting Update 
June 18, 2018 Regular Board Meeting 

 
 
The following items were approved during the open session of the June 18, 2018 Regular Board                
of Education Meeting​: 
1. Approved an exception request for early graduation per administrative request 
2. Approved Employee Handbook revisions for 2018-19 as presented by Superintendent Morgan 
3. Approved the 2018-19 preliminary budget so operations can continue on July 1, 2018 
4. Approved revisions to Policy #345.6 Graduation Requirements (Board policies are available on the 

district website under the District Tab/Board of Education/Files and Documents/Policies) 
5. Approved revisions to Policy #422.1 Admission of Foreign Exchange Students 
6. Approved bills from May 2018 
 
 
The following items were approved following closed session of the June 18, 2018 Regular Board               
of Education Meeting. 
1. Approved personnel report: 

a.  Approved hiring of Dylon Lind as seasonal groundskeeper 
b. Accepted a resignation from Patti Lebeck (29.5 years) as elementary building secretary 

2. Accepted administrative recommendation for 2018-19 staffing with contracts to be formally 
approved at the July full Board meeting. 

 
Next Meeting​:  
Regular Board meeting - July 16,  2018 - 6:00 p.m.  
 


